
Our Good Things - August Update 

Hello everyone,

What. A. Month.
Is it September already?! The weather has been beautiful as well as the flowers and grounds around
campus. I hope you can spare a few extra minutes to enjoy them.  
A huge thank you to all that assisted with the start of a new semester whether it was helping with
Move-In, Welcome Week, taking extra phone calls, or attending other student focused events.
It is appreciated and makes our students feel at home. We are grateful for your participation!

There were 7 recognitions written in August for our gratitude project.
You volunteered, you went the extra mile, you filled in when someone was out sick, you were
creative and resourceful, you had positive energy!

We see you.
Thank you!

Cory Schlack
Carolina Pettus
Stacy Tollefson
Katelyn Jensen
Kylee Davis
Betsy Carter
Angie Reinke

Below is a link to the form on the SAEM website. You can also see the list of those appreciated over
the past several months.
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The following statement appears in every staff member’s position description:
SAEM Value: Express genuine gratitude and appreciation for our colleagues’ daily efforts.
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